

Principal's Newsletter

Thursday, November 5, 2020

Dear St. Bruno Families,

Parent Teacher Conferences are coming up on November 24th.

Be sure to keep informed of your child's progress throughout the trimester. Routinely log into PowerSchool to review grades. Feel free to reach out to the teacher(s) as needed to ask questions or to discuss your child's progress.

Sincerely,

Cala Sever

Carla Sever Principal



St. Bruno Trailblazers... They don't follow; they lead.

COVID-19

As of Tuesday, October 26th the <u>Chicago Travel</u> <u>Order</u> indicates that there are 31 states and 1 US territory where you are expected to quarantine upon return from in Illinois for 14 days.

For any reason, even if the travel to this state is for less than a day, if your child(ren) receive(s) face-to-face instruction at St. Bruno, we are asking you to notify the school of your travel. Your child(ren) will receive e-learning for the period of quarantine.



Calendar:

11/06 - Instruction Choice Deadline for 2nd Trimester

11/10 - New Family Mentor Program via Zoom

11/11 - Veteran's Day

11/13 - 1st Trimester Ends

Remote learner pick-up of supplies for Trimester II (Please ask the teacher if there will be supplies to be picked up.)

No School PD day

School Dress Wear: Trimester 2

At the start of Trimester 2, students can continue to wear their gym uniforms to school.

Instruction Choice Deadline:

If you wish to change your child's mode of instruction from in-class to remote (or from remote to in-class) for the 2nd trimester, please let both Mrs. Sever and your child's grade-level teacher know by Friday, November 6th.

After the Holidays e-Learning:

We will switch to e-Learning from January 4th through the 18th. If you do not think that you are capable of participating in e-Learning, please reach out to Mrs. Sever to discuss the factors that would prevent your child(ren) from e-Learning.

After the Holidays Extended Daycare:

We are exploring the feasibility of offering extended daycare during the e-Learning period of January 4^{th} through the 18^{th} . Please reach out to the School Office, or Mrs. Sever, to express your interest in such a program.

Queen of Hearts:

We are starting our Queen of Hearts drawing again. It will be on Tuesdays at the School *via* Facebook live.

Please email Mrs. Sever, if you are interested in selling tickets for service hours. Sell 1 packet of 25, get 6 ½ service hours. Sell 2 packets of 25, earn 13 service hours.

The first drawing will be on 11.17.20.

Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!! St.Bruno, Pray for us!